LEGAL NOTICE
TOWN OF FLOYD
SEASONAL LIMITED USE
HIGHWAYS

The following Town of Floyd Highways will be designated

Seasonal Limited Use Highways. The portion of said Highways that are
designated ‘Seasonal Limited Use’ will be appropriately posted after
November 1, 2024. The Town of Floyd will temporarily discontinue
snow and ice removal and maintenance

on the following roads from:

December 1, 2024 to April 1, 2025

All of GOGGINS RD.,

PORTIONS of DAVIS RD, and HUGHES RD.

Superintendent of Highways
Jerome E. Alexander Jr.




